
 



 
 
Dear Classmates and Families,  
News of the class is quite sketchy these days except for 
the inevitable but still sad news of the loss of another 
one of the Classy Dartmouth Class of 1953. Fred 
Whittemore, one of our more prominent mates, left us 
a few months ago, Tom McCrea, big Tom, turned it in 
about a month ago, Jack Morris left us recently and 
there are others for whom we have not yet received the 
details. The College no longer reports these losses as 
before when they also provided the obits.  Things have 
changed on our beloved campus. 



With such limited news we have introduced this 
summer what we call Memory Notes which are 
primarily pictures from the vast collection I have 
beginning right with our Goss years and including the 
entire visit and talk from President Eisenhower on our 
graduation day, a memory embedded in our hearts 
forever and an inspiration for all we have done as a 
class for Dartmouth and our beloved America. These are 
the kinds of items and the newsletters will be included 
on the Class Website by Mike Halloran, honorary ’53, in 
a new flip-book format and all you have to do is go to 
the class site and these gems will be in the column left 
of the main text. Mike has done a super job with this, 
thanks Mike. We will let the class know when this 
feature is ready for you to use.  
 
That’s all for now.  Keep your news coming.   I have had 
sort of a “medical summer” with all fine now and plan 
to catch up on my love of being your news guy this fall, 
so keep t those tidbits flowing. 
 
 
 
All the best,   
Dave 
 


